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March 12th 2024 
  
Afternoon everyone, 
 
I hope you are all well.  A couple of reminders and updates before the end of this term 
suddenly appears! 
 
Parents Evenings are taking place Thursday this week and Wednesday next week 
(apart from Miss Parsons who is running both her evenings next week – Y4ST parents 
have already been informed).  A reminder that your children’s book will be available to 
look at.  We do encourage the children to accompany you so that they can talk to you 
about the work they have done. 
 
Nursery Stay and Play session is next Tuesday 19th.  Miss Coleman has already 
communicated the arrangements. 
 
Rising 3 nursery children will be joining us after the Easter holidays. Nursery will be 
closed on Monday 8th April for the staff to meet the new children and their families.  
The nursery will be open to all on Tuesday 9th April. 
 
Red Nose Day is this coming Friday.  The children have come up with the theme 
“Funny for Money”. They are invited to wear anything funny, for example, funny hair, 
funny make-up, odd socks, bright colours, pyjamas etc. Donations can be made 
through ParentPay via this link:  
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14221 
 
Reception classes will be parading their Easter Bonnets on the school yard next 
Thursday 21st March from 2.45pm. 
 
Mrs Wilson will be opening her classroom doors at 2.45pm on the 21st too to say 
goodbye and introduce Y3AW parents to Miss Parsons. 
 
The spring term ends on Friday March 22nd.  School reopens on Monday 8th April for 
the summer term. Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday. 
 
If I don’t see you before the end of term, have a lovely Easter. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Steve Rayer 
Headteacher  
 


